DISTRICT 8 NON-MANDATORY PRE-BID

POPLAR STREET BRIDGE WALK-THROUGH

All interested parties are encouraged to attend the non-mandatory, pre-bid walk-through that will
begin on Friday, September 8, 2006, from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. at Lenore K. Sullivan Drive
under the Poplar Street Bridge (PSB) in St. Louis, MO for FAI 55/70, Section Dist 8 ITS 2006-2,
Madison and St. Clair Counties, IL and the City of St. Louis, MO, Contract 76973, ITEM 56.

Each perspective bidder shall be allowed one (1) representative to attend the tour. Each person is
required to provide their own hard hat, safety shoes, eye protection and OSHA Permit-Required
Confined Spaces (29 CFR 1910.146) Training Certification prior to beginning the tour. No
photographs will be allowed during the tour of restrictive property.

Members from the Department and MoDOT will be present to facilitate the tour, only. Inquiries
regarding the contract plans and special provisions will be addressed per the bid invitation
instructions.



